
Catalina Foothills School District 
Tucson, Arizona 

 
 

TO:  C.F.S.D. Governing Board 

FROM: Mary Jo Conery, Assistant Superintendent for 21st Century Learning 

DATE:  December 7, 2011 

RE:  Approval of Student Fee for Summer Spanish Immersion Program 
 
The district is seeking governing board approval to charge students a fee of $4,200 for optional 
participation in a school sponsored summer Spanish immersion program in Costa Rica. The 
Summer Spanish Immersion Program is a one-credit course offering that was previously 
approved as part of the World Languages program. It is a one-month program of study that will 
be scheduled for June/July of each school year, based on student interest. CFSD World 
Languages teachers at the high school went to Costa Rica to seek the most appropriate school 
and environment for this full immersion experience. The Trust has approved the travel.  
 
 
 
 
 
 Recommended Motion: I move the governing board approve the fee of $4,200 for 
optional student participation in the CFSD Summer Spanish Immersion Program, as 
presented. 










